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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Celebrating Cultural Heritage Day – Tuesday 8th July 
 
We are excited to announce that on Tuesday 8th July, The Lowry Academy will be holding a Cultural Heritage 
Day as part of our Enrichment Day programme. 
 
This special day will be a vibrant celebration of the diverse cultural backgrounds that make up our school 
community. With over 40 different nations of origin represented within our student and staff body, this is a 
brilliant opportunity to reflect on and celebrate the richness of our identities, traditions, and shared global 
connections.  
 
The theme of the day is: “Exploring cultural heritage – what it means, why it matters, and how it 
connects us all.”  
 
Throughout the day, students will engage in activities designed to deepen their understanding of cultural 
heritage — from exploring music, language, food, and clothing to reflecting on personal and collective 
identity. We believe that learning about and appreciating different cultures helps build mutual respect, 
encourages curiosity, and fosters a strong sense of belonging and community.  
 
Heritage Dress and Showcase Parade  
As part of the celebrations, students are invited to attend school wearing heritage dress that reflects and 
honours their cultural background. This could be traditional clothing, colours, or accessories that represent 
a part of their identity or family history.  
 
We will also be holding a Heritage Clothing Showcase Parade at the end of the day to celebrate all those 
who take part. Please note:  
 

• This is not a non-uniform day — students who are not wearing heritage dress should attend in full 
school uniform.  

• Participation in the showcase parade is by invitation only. 
  
Students were asked to submit a request via Microsoft Forms to come into school wearing heritage clothing. 
Passes will be issued to approved students on Monday 7th July. Only students with a successful application 
and pass are eligible to wear heritage dress. Further criteria will be communicated to students via form tutors. 
All other students are expected to attend school in full school uniform. Students in Year 8 and Year 9 should 
attend school in PE kit to support the activities taking place throughout the day.   
 
This day aligns with and promotes our school values, and we look forward to seeing students celebrate who 
they are and where they come from. If you have any questions or would like to support the day in any way, 
please do not hesitate to contact us.   
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Arbor App Update 
Dear Families, 
 
Thank you to those of you who have recently signed up to use our Arbor App. We are pleased to see a steady 
increase in the uptake of the App, this week improvement is showing evenly across all year groups.  Please 
remember the Arbor App is our primary platform of communication between school and home.  The 
information available in the app is used to stay connected with us and to keep you up to date with your child’s 
daily school life.  Our aim is to ensure every parent and carer has signed up to and make use of the Arbor App 
before we break for the summer holidays. 

 

As we approach the end of the half term, we thought we’d have a look at the number of parents who have 
logged for the first time ever, or in several months, since we started these items in the newsletter. This shows 
the biggest uptake with parents of Year 7 students. 

 

End of year reports will be sent out via the Arbor App on the 14th July, make sure you have the App 
installed to ensure you get your child’s report 
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Diary dates  

   
    
Please make a note of the following dates, further information will be sent to families closer to specific 
events:    
 

   

Date(s) Relevant to    Event    

Tuesday 8th July All Families Enrichment Day 

Thursday 10th July All Families Sports Day 

Tuesday 22nd July All Families Gold Reward Trip Day 

Wednesday 23rd July All Families End of School Year 

 
 
 

Date(s) Relevant to    Event    

Monday 1st September All Families INSET Day – School closed to students 

Tuesday 2nd September All Families INSET Day – School closed to students 

Wednesday 3rd September All Families Students return to school 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Back to Contents 


